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Upcoming Events 

Primary Events 

08/11/2018 – Primary Sportshall 

Athletics 

27/11/2018 – Year & 4 

Cheerleading Festival 

29/11/2018 – Sitting Volleyball 

tournament 

04/12/2018 – KS1 Christmas 

Festival 

 

Secondary Events 

08/11/2018 – Year 7 & 8 Boys 

Sportshall Athletics 

12/11/2018 – KS3 Girls Badminton 

15/11/2018 - U16 Boys Badminton 

21/11/2018 – KS3 Boys Badminton 

22/11/2018 - Year 7 & 8 Girls 

Sportshall Athletics 

26/11/2018 – Yr 11 Girls Basketball 

4/12/2018 – U13 Girls Indoor 

Cricket 

4/12/2018 – U15 Girls Indoor 

Cricket 

06/12/2018 – Barnet Cross 

Country Champs 

Events this term and spring term 

are available to be booked on via 

the BPSS website. 

Welcome back, we hope you had a restful half term and feeling 

energised for an action packed term! The new BPSS newsletter is 

here to congratulate some fantastic achievements and inform you 

on what is still to come this term! 

BPSS Newsletter Autumn 1 

Basketball  

Girls – 6 teams travelled to 

Copthall School for the Girls 

Yr9 tournament on 9th Oct. 

Congratulations to Henrietta 

Barnet (1st), Copthall (2nd) & 

London Academy (3rd). 

Boys – London Academy 

played host to the Boys U14s 

tournament on 11th Oct. 

Congratulations to Christ’s 

College (1st), London Academy 

(2nd) and St James (3rd).  

Good luck HB and CCF at the 

London Youth Games!!  

There are still spaces available 

for the Yr11 girls and U16 boys 

tournaments this month.  

Netball 

Thank you to those that have already 

sent over your results from your 

fixtures, some really exciting results 

coming through in both primary and 

secondary Netball! 

This term we had two secondary 

Netball tournaments with some 

fantastic players across Barnet. 

Senior Netball Tournament 

1st – Mill Hill 

2nd - JCOSS 

3rd - Ashmole 

4th – Henrietta Barnett 

Year 10 Netball Tournament 

1st - Henrietta Barnett 

2nd – The Compton   

3rd- Ashmole 

4th- Archer Academy 

 

Barnet Elizabethan’s 

A great tag rugby festival 

run by Barnet Elizabethan’s. 

There was a fantastic 

atmosphere with all 

students getting active to a 

fun warm up. Children 

participated in non- scoring 

rugby games to improve 

their skills and engage in a 

new sport.  
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Bronze Ambassadors 

We ran our first Bronze Ambassadors training this term 

which was a huge success with so many schools getting 

involved. There were some very talented, natural leaders 

who now have the resources to support their PE leads in 

getting more young people active. We look forward to 

hearing all of your stories at the next training. 

A huge thank you to the fantastic leaders at St James’ 

Catholic High School. They did an excellent job in leading 

our Bonze Ambassadors training and were great role 

models for the primary students to look up to. 

Boccia 

Congratulations to all schools who participated in the 

Boccia tournament this term. It was an enjoyable inclusive 

tournament, where students were able to compete against 

other schools in a relaxed environment. 

Well done to: 

4th- Tudor 

3rd- Woodcroft 

2nd - Sunnyfields 

And Goldbeaters who were the winners and will be 

representing Barnet at the LYG! 

We would like to say a massive thank you to the fantastic 

leaders from All Saints NW2 and Chalgrove primary school 

who were extremely professional when officiating the 

games 

 

 

 

 

Cross Country 

Meet 1 of the primary cross country event took 

place in October on Copthall Playing Fields. A 

record number of 38 schools attended. Well 

done to all children that took part, there were 

some great individual and team performances. 

Look forward to seeing you at the next meet in 

March. 

The Allianz Park Athletics Academy secondary 

cross country meets also took place. Athletes 

from these races have been invited to represent 

Barnet at the LYG event, good luck to those 

runners. The Barnet Cross Country 

Championships will be taking place on 6th 

December, athletes will be selected from these 

races for the Middlesex Championships. 

 

KS1 Movement Festival 

This term we had our new fun festival for 

KS1 with lots of exciting activities related 

to dance, gymnastics and movement. It 

was great to see all the students getting 

involved in each activity! 

The festival was led by the year 7 leaders 

from The Totteridge Academy. The leaders 

did a fantastic job in being enthusiastic and 

ensuring the KS1 students had an 

enjoyable morning. 

Virtual Challenges - Well done to all those schools who entered the Yr6 Virtual Challenge, a 

record number of 21 schools took park. Congratulations to St Catherines (1st), Beit Shvidler (2nd) and 

Church Hill (3rd). The Yr5 Virtual Challenge starts Monday 6th November, with online entries closing 

Friday 14th December. Good luck! 


